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2nd June 2020 
 
 
Deputy Colm Brophy 
Dail Eireann 
Dublin 2 
 
 
PQ 6200/20 
To ask the Minister for Health when he expects disability services particularly day services and 
respite care, will resume in care facilities, for example, a facility (Cheeverstown, Templeogue) in 
Dublin 6W. 

- Colm Brophy 
 
 
Dear Deputy 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 
above Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 
 
Cheeverstown House is working closely with Public Health and continues to implement Infection 
Prevention and Control guidance to minimise the risk of COVID-19 transmission within the facility. 
 
There will be a phased reintroduction of respite and day services when assessed as safe to do so by 
the organisation. However, these services will be delivered in a different arrangement than 
heretofore as the service will comply with measures such as safe social distancing. 
 
Cheeverstown is committed to the health and wellbeing of both service users and staff in this 
present COVID-19 pandemic.   
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you but if you have any queries or should require any 
further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

    
Deborah Jacob 
Interim Head of Service – Disability Services 
 

http://www.hse.ie/coronavirus

